	

	
[image: image1]December Newsletter 2019[image: image2.png]




	


[image: image3.png]


Ruskin House School
	

	December is our favorite month at the nursery. This is the time when we are very busy doing lots of creative an imaginative thing and we can’t wait to see Father Christmas, who will be calling in to see the children during the Christmas party.
The post box in the office ready for all the Christmas Cards.

	


Children in Need

On Friday 16th November we joined in the fun for Children in Need day and as such we had a visit from Pudsey Bears!! The theme this year was dressing up and everyone got into the spirit of things and donned their very best looking for the bear. The children had lots of fun doing an obstacle course ‘Going on a Bear Hunt’.  In return for dressing up, everyone was asked to make a small donation of £1 to this fantastic cause and as a nursery our donations we raised a total of £170.00, so a huge well done to everyone for such a brilliant achievement.
Suitable clothing and footwear
As the weather is changing and we venture outside twice a day, please ensure you are bringing suitable clothing for your child; Coat, hat, scarf and suitable footwear. Please could the items be labelled with your child's name in, so we can identify who the item belongs to they are mislaid.
Adverse Weather Conditions 

If we do ever get any heavy snow, we will always try to remain open. RHS will only close in extreme circumstances i.e., if insufficient members of staff were able to get to work. If RHS has to close or has to alter its opening hours, an email will be sent out as soon as a decision is made, If the day has already started and we have to close early, then parents will receive an email message to come and collect their child(ren); this option would only be taken after thorough consideration of health and safety. Please be reassured that we will always endeavor to keep RHS open whatever the weather.

Family Photo’s 

We have had lots of families joining Ruskin House School, This is just a reminder to email us some family photos that we can display on our family board within the under three’s rooms.
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…
Upcoming Event
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Christmas Jumper Day at RHS: 


Friday 14th December 2018


However, children are invited to come in wearing a Christmas jumper any day of the week, starting from Monday 10th December 2017 





Children Christmas Party


Thursday 20th December @ 3pm 


This year we are also having Theatre Bug come and visit as well as Santa


If your child does not attend on Thursday, please speak to your child’s key person   so that they can arrange a time for you to bring your child in.


Christmas Lunch 


 This year we are having our Christmas lunch for the Children on Wednesday 12th December. 















































Nursery Sing a long 


Autumn  Tues 12th Dec


Winter     Thurs 14th Dec


Christmas Party 


Tuesday 19th December 















































AND FINALLY, …….





From everyone at Ruskin House school


We wish you all a Merry Christmas












































































































































Now he’s home


Sick in bed


With bubbles in his throat


Bubble, Bubble, Bubble…. Pop





Enjoy!
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